
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: 041/18 
 
 
March 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Psychology Chester Zoo Trip – Monday 16th April 
 
We have re-arranged the date of the Psychology Chester Zoo trip to Monday 16th April.  All of the other details in the 
original letter still apply. 
 
You are not required to complete another consent form.  However, if you no longer wish your son/daughter to 
attend the trip please email me at dsingleton@stmargaretsacademy.com 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
D. Singleton. 
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